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To the Ecan “representatives”

I want less nitrates in Christchurch water not more.
Perhaps that is why the Government is planning to take away some of the RMA responsibilities from local
government- you seem to have forgotten (if you ever knew) that you have obligations to protect the
environment not degrade it for the benefit of business-in this case dairy farms.
Do not allow an increase in nitrates for any reason. I want my grandchildren to grow up here.

Judith Hutchison
5 Menzies St
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